
 

 

 

    

              
Volume 57 
Number 36 

April 8th 2022 
 

 
 
 

Most weeks we meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner 
meeting.  However, as this sometimes changes  please see below for details on the program for 

coming Club meetings and activities. 

 
 

 

  April Birthday   
 

  30th Charlie Cunneen     

   
 
 

 

Some help needed for Easter Book Stall   
 

➢ 4 to set up    Time TBC   (about 7.00 am)  

➢ 2+ morning     9.00 am - 12.30 pm  

➢ 2  afternoon  12.30 pm to 4.00 pm  

➢ 4 pack up    4.00 pm till what it takes  

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.bendigoeasterfestival.org.au/whats-on/rotary-market 

Dates and duty to remember 

April 9th Book Shop 10am to 12noon Trevor Lock  &  Lindsay Walkington 

April 13th 
Club dinner meeting 
Guest speaker: Rod Flavell 

Bar-   John Jones 
Clean Up  -  Gary Frank & Mick Costello 

April 16th Book Shop 10am to 12noon Alf Thorpe  &  Mary Preston 

April 20th 
Club dinner meeting 
 

Bar-   Ron Payne 
Clean Up  -  Geoff Gallagher &  Alison Bacon 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 
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Club Meeting Happenings 

 
Our meeting this week was devoted to packing kits for foundation (preps) at our local 

schools. Alison has done an amazing job in collecting a range of educational support 

materials for distribution to primary schools at Eaglehawk, Eaglehawk North, 

Raywood, St Liborius, Cal Gully and Lightning Reef. The packing went very 

smoothly and they will have been delivered to schools on Thursday for distribution at the start of next 

term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
It was great to be able to welcome Sue Watts to our dinner meeting and ‘thank you Sue’ for her 

contribution to the packing process. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our numbers were slightly down as we had three members who attended the community consultation on 

the future of the Dahlia & Arts festival. It was a very positive meeting with a feature being the presence 

of a number of (relatively) young people keen to be involved. We look forward to learning of future 

developments and our potential to be involved. 
 

 
We also had a report on our first community breakfast. The representation was not quite as broad 
as we would have hoped but it was a very positive start. The presentation of the Eaglehawk Citizen 
of the Year being a highlight. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have the catering of the Imagination Library golf day breakfast on Friday this week. 

 

Next week we have as our guest speaker Rod Flavell, Chair of Bendigo Maubisse Friendship Inc. We are investing 

significantly into the scholarship program and it will be wonderful to learn about how the Friendship Committee 

has evolved and about future intentions. 

 

Retirement Congratulations to Mandy - Look out World!  
 
 
Friday 8th April will be the last day of service to Education 
for Mandy Costello (the mother) as she will be retiring from 
her position as Principal of Bendigo Violet St Primary 
School after a long and distinguished career. Needless to say 
PP Mick is a little nervous about the implications for him for 
life after her retirement. 
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Coming Events 

 
•  April  9th  PETS  3 

•           15th  Good Friday  -  Book Stall  (helpers still needed) 

•   22nd-24th   District 9800 Conference 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

DISTRICT CONFERENCE  

Coming Soon: Last chance for registration. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Eaglehawk Rotarians are encouraged to consider participating in the upcoming conference as 
there is much we can all learn and enjoy from this event. As we will be very closely involved in 
the 2023-24 Conference organisation and conduct, this is an excellent opportunity to not only 
develop a good understanding of the conduct of a Conference, but a great chance for members 
and partners to interact with each other and develop new relationships with other Rotarians 
across our District.    Please give your attendance serious consideration! 

Conference Registrations are now open and below are the details:  

For further information go to: District Conference Albury 2022Bookings now open 
at: https://www.trybooking.com/BWKQC 

 

Trybooking Link:  https://www.trybooking.com/BWKQC 

Accommodation Link:  https://www.visitalburywodonga.com/app/uploads/2022/03/Accommodation-Avails-ANZAC-

weekend-2022.pdf 
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